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Oregon already is one of the highest state paying taxes. We can not afford more tax 

burden increases. I feel like Oregon is already overstepping when it comes to state 

fire map and water rights  to Oregonians. We pay enough in taxes this needs to stop, 

it’s out of hand. Maybe they should focus on Forrest management and allowing state 

land logging to clean things up and keep our Forrest managed, so we have less fires. 

Some of these fires that have started they blame power companies and then what 

they raise their prices significantly because they get sued? It’s always the 

hardworking tax payers keeping things a float and we are sick of being held 

responsible for mismanagement of tax dollars and irresponsible politicians in Oregon.  


